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January 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Surrey Storm Netball vs Celtic Dragons 
 
We are delighted to offer your child the opportunity to watch the Surrey Storm Netball team play 
Celtic Dragons at Surrey Sports Park on Monday 20 March 2023. The match begins at 7.30pm, but 
we will be leaving school at 6.15pm. So please arrive by the Leisure Centre entrance at 6.00pm 
latest. We hope to arrive back between 9.30pm and 10.00pm. Updates on estimated time of arrival 
will go on social media as and when possible. It is encouraged that students eat before attending 
but can bring snacks (inoffensive food and drink) with them in a small backpack to consume during 
the game if they wish. Food and drink at Surrey Sports Park is extremely limited.   
 
If you’d like your child to attend the trip, please complete this form by 9am Monday 6 February.  
 
The cost of the ticket is £22.00 which covers the cost of the ticket itself and travel to and from 
Surrey Sports Park via Minibus. If your child is successful in obtaining a place on the trip then it 
will appear on the ParentPay system on Tuesday 7 February with a payment deadline of 9am 
Monday 27 February.  
 
Parents/carers should pay for the trip using ParentPay, at www.parentpay.com using their unique 
login and password. Please note that payment for the trip through ParentPay acts as parental 
permission and therefore no reply slip is necessary. If you would prefer to pay by cash, you may 
do so at your local Paypoint retailer using a barcoded letter. Please request this letter from the 
finance department (tel: 01403 787223 or email trips@theweald.org.uk). 
 
Please note that payments are non-refundable as the school makes a financial commitment to the 
tour operators and other companies based on the number of places we book. Should you secure a 
place for your child and subsequently decide to cancel, you may be liable to pay any outstanding 
balance in full, which we have already committed to the operators or venues. However, if your 
child is unable to travel due to ill health, a medical certificate to cover the date/dates involved 
from GP/hospital will be required in order that a claim can be made through the school insurance. 
Without this evidence we will be unable to make any refund. 
 
Terms and Conditions 
As you know, we have the highest expectations of our students for their behaviour and conduct 
around school, and they rarely let us down.  However, please be aware that your child's place on 
any school trip is dependent on their ability to cooperate fully with staff and other students, to 
be a responsible member of our community and to comply with school rules.  In the unlikely event 
that a member of staff feels this is not the case, they reserve the right to withdraw a child from 
a trip for safeguarding purposes.  Please note that payments are non-refundable and you may be 
liable to pay any outstanding balance in full, which we have already committed to the operators 
or venues. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1xg1HQluf86vmx4uzss39PWhowrhfz6v7XTdiAnDYOkc/edit
http://www.parentpay.com/
mailto:trips@theweald.org.uk


 

 
 

We would encourage you to read all trip terms and conditions, including cancellation policies, 
medical, refunds and student expectations on our website under School Information, Enrichment 
Activities, After School & Offsite Enrichment Activities or by using the following link 
http://bit.ly/2s4PgDq  
 

To help keep our records up to date, please inform us of any changes to your child’s personal or 
medical information. This can be updated through the ‘My Child At School’ (MCAS) App. 
 
Any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
 

Darryl Rebbetts 
Physical Education Department 
drebbetts@theweald.org.uk  
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